
 

Hope you have all enjoyed the events we have put on this term.  

We had our final meeting of the year on Tuesday 5th December, and we discussed  

the following… 

• Christmas fair - We enjoyed seeing all the families who came along for the  

day enjoying purchasing all the different Christmas gifts, having fun entering 

the tombola and Christmas raffle, designing, and entering the bauble  

competition and all getting into that festive spirit. We managed to raise  

£1000 from this event and £650 from the raffle which is amazing. The children  

from class 2 did the Christmas raffle draw and here are the winners below: – 

 

Julie Marwood – The Motorist voucher                    Dan Davenport – Sapori voucher 

Lily Palmer – M&S voucher                                         Jenna Brankley – The Rythre Arms voucher 

Violet Smith – The Sloop Carvery voucher               Mrs Winder – Carlton sandwich shop voucher 

Madi Howard – Church & Nest voucher                   Jackie Booth – Temple Spa gift 

D Austwick – Tropic gift                                               Noah Tingey – Bodyshop gift 

Longley – Tesco haul                                                    A Edwards – Dainty Melts gift 

Pam Ley – MI Honey gift                                             Martha – Macrame handmade gift    

Indey Tomlinson – Food treats bag                           Finley – Felt Critters gift 

Barbara – Handmade 4 U voucher                            A Lindsay – Debbie Ward Designs gift 

Mrs Sharp – PTA selection wooden gifts                  Liz Barnet – Mr & Mrs Claus knitted figures 

Levi and Spencer – Giant Bear 
 

• Wreath making evening – 19 ladies got together on Friday 8th December to enjoy an evening of learning how 

to make a Christmas wreath. The Christmas music was playing, drinks were flowing, whilst the wreaths were 

coming together. Please see our Facebook group for the pictures of all the wreaths made. Thank you to Helen 

Bennett for putting on this lovely evening and getting us into the festive spirit. 
 

In total this year so far, we have managed to raise an amazing £2325. With £100 from all the ice lolly sales, £275 

from the Halloween disco, £100 from the pumpkin sales, £1000 from the Christmas Fair, £650 from the Christmas 

raffle and £200 from the wreath making evening. So far, we have used the money to purchase 81 Christmas gifts 

for the school children, 81 Christingle oranges and Easter eggs along with contributions to numerous school trips 

and visitors to the school. All our left-over PTA Christmas items were donated to Fairburn School Christmas Fair 

and all our left-over sweet cones, reindeer cones and reindeer foods were donated to Selby food bank. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has come along to our events and helped so far, your support really does make a 

difference. 
 

Remember don’t miss out on anything. We have created a new Facebook page Friends of Chapel Haddlesey 

Primary School PTA. Please come along and join, here is the link, 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093440082520 

Here we will be sharing key events, how much money we have raised, with pictures of staff, children and families 

having fun and much more!  
 

Our next meeting will be confirmed in the New Year along with future event dates. We would like to wish you a 

magical Christmas and a happy New Year. 
 

Thank you xx 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093440082520

